
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
 
It has been a very enjoyable first week back in school. Girls in Eagle Owls have begun their preparations for the 
inter-school football competition in a couple of weeks time. Eagle Owls have also submitted a video to the ôGreat 
Bug Huntõ schools competition. This can be viewed here: https://youtu.be/gWVW1teI9pI 
 
Barn Owls have had a great time on their visit to Gressenhall to support their work on the Stone Age this year. 
There are pictures below of them trying out some stone age occupations! 
 
Snowy and Owlets have also made a very enthusiastic start to their new ôBy the Seasideõ topic, and both classes 
have been outdoors a lot this week learning more about minibeasts. Owlets said goodbye to their class butterflies 
too on Mondayð there is a picture of ôrelease dayõ in the ôThis Week Next Weekõ section later in the newsletter.  
 
Thank you all for the responses to the parental RSHE consultation last half-term. We have taken all the          
responses into account in tailoring our teaching plans for later this half-term, and year groups where changes 
have already been made have been informed in detail of what these are. Each class teacher will also inform you in 
advance when the sessions are being taught for their class, so that you can follow up any of the themes with your 
child at home if you want to. 
   
Finally, if you would like to have a look at an overview of what will be covered in each class over the rest of the 
half-term, the Topic Webs for each class for this half-term are now on the school website at  
 
http://www.littlemeltonprimaryschool.co.uk/curriculum/topic-webs-for-parents/    
 
 
 

Stone Age Working Conditions at Gressenhall (Barn Owls)  
  
   
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                  
 
 
 
 

   Newsletter 
  10th June 2021  

Weekly Headteacher 
Zoom Meetings ð every 
Friday 1.15- 2.15pm 

 
I will be setting time aside each week to offer 
individual Zoom meetings with any parents who 
would like to discuss any whole school items 
with me.  If you would like to take up this     

offer, please email 
head@littlemelton.norfolk.sch.uk and I will set 
up an appointment time and email a joining link.  

Uniform 
Any parents wanting to buy uniform can  
purchase it direct from this website: 

https://www.superstitch86.co.uk/product-
category/schoolwear/primary-schools-
academies/little-melton-primary-school/ 

mailto:head@littlemelton.norfolk.sch.uk
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.ǳǧŜǊƅȅ ǊŜƭŜŀǎŜ ŘŀȅΗ 
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/ƭŀȅ ƳƻŘŜƭƭƛƴƎ 
 

{ƴƻǿȅ 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

{ǳƴ ǎŀŦŜǘȅΗ 

9ŀƎƭŜ  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

bƻƴ-ŬŎǝƻƴ ǾƻŎŀōǳƭŀǊȅ 
 

bŜȄǘ 
ǿŜŜƪΥ 

   

hǿƭŜǘǎ ¶ IŀƭǾƛƴƎ όwŜŎύ 
¶ bǳƳōŜǊǎ ǘƻ млл ό¸мύ 
¶ //±/ ǿƻǊŘǎ 
¶ wŜŀŘƛƴƎ ǎŜƴǘŜƴŎŜǎ 
¶ ²Ƙŀǘ ƛǎ ƛǘ ƭƛƪŜ ōȅ ǘƘŜ   

ǎŜŀǎƛŘŜΚ 

.ŀǊƴ ¶ н5 ŀƴŘ о5 ǎƘŀǇŜ 
¶ ²Ƙŀǘ ƛǎ ŀƴ ŜŀǊǘƘǉǳŀƪŜΚ 
¶ ²Ƙŀǘ ƛǎ ŀƴ ŜŀǊǘƘǉǳŀƪŜ 

ŘǊƛƭƭΚ 
¶ LƴǾŜǎǝƎŀǝƴƎ ǘƘŜ           

ǇǊƻǇŜǊǝŜǎ ƻŦ ǊƻŎƪǎ 

{ƴƻǿȅ ¶ CǊŀŎǝƻƴǎ  
¶ aǳƭǝǇƭƛŎŀǝƻƴ ŀƴŘ       

ŘƛǾƛǎƛƻƴ ό¸нύ 
¶ ²ǊƛǝƴƎ ŀ ŘƛŀǊȅ  ŜƴǘǊȅ ŀǎ 

ŀ ƭƛƎƘǘƘƻǳǎŜ ƪŜŜǇŜǊ 
¶ LŘŜƴǝŦȅƛƴƎ ǊƻŎƪ Ǉƻƻƭ 

ŎǊŜŀǘǳǊŜǎ 
¶ /ƻƳǇŀǊƛƴƎ ōŜŀŎƘŜǎ ƛƴ 

¦Y ŀƴŘ ŀōǊƻŀŘ 

9ŀƎƭŜ ¶ CǊŀŎǝƻƴǎ ς ŜǉǳƛǾŀƭŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ 
ŦǊŀŎǝƻƴǎ ƻŦ ŀƳƻǳƴǘǎ 

¶ ¦ǎƛƴƎ h{ ƎǊƛŘ ǊŜŦŜǊŜƴŎŜǎ 
ƻƴ ŀ ƳŀǇ  

¶ /ƻŀǎǘŀƭ Ƙŀōƛǘŀǘǎ 
¶ /ǊƛŎƪŜǘ ǎƪƛƭƭǎ  

!ǊƻǳƴŘ ǘƘŜ /ƭŀǎǎǊƻƻƳǎΥ 


